
Dear Coordinator: 

Thank you for your assistance in coordinating your church/group for LIFE CHAIN 2024 this year. 
To help us plan for next year’s Chain, we are hoping you will answer this survey and give us your 
suggestions. 

1. Approximately how many years has your church/group participated in LIFE CHAIN? ________ 

2. Do you plan on participating in 2025? ________ 

3. How many participants did you estimate this year? ________ 

4. How many actually participated? ________ 

5. Did you like your location? If not, why ________________________________________ 

     
_____________________________________________________________________ 

     
_____________________________________________________________________ 

6. Did you have any problems? _______________________________________________ 

     
_____________________________________________________________________ 

7. Which signs did your church/group prefer? _____________________________________ 

     
_____________________________________________________________________ 

8. Did you find the church bulletin insert and advertising flier, which we provided with the Thank 
You letter, to be helpful to you in promoting LIFE CHAIN?  ________ 

9. Comments: ___________________________________________________________ 

     
_____________________________________________________________________ 

     
_____________________________________________________________________ 

     
_____________________________________________________________________ 

Please return this survey as soon as possible to LIFE CHAIN Committee, 32540 Schoolcraft Road, Ste.100, Livonia, MI 
48150. If you have any pictures from your CHAIN, please email them to mainoffice@rtl-lifespan.org. They may be 
used in our LIFESPAN News or Website. 

Your Name: _______________________ Church/Group: __________________________ 
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